
Inga Krider

In 1976 I became a member of the Ashcroft Art Club 
where I was introduced to painting with oils.
Then in 1977 after nicely settling in to painting, I was 
offered a teaching position. This prompted me to 
pack up my painting supplies and store them away.

One day in 2006 I came across my painting supplies 
which had now been stored away for 29 years.
To my surprise  the oils were in excellent condition. I 

started painting trying to remember what I had learned years ago.

In 2009 I again joined the Ashcroft  Art Club. Joining the club and attending ART 
Attack sessions has provided me with a wonderful winter pastime. I paint with 
oils and acrylics, but prefer acrylics.

As far as training I hold a Junior Art Certificate from the University of Alberta.

Alice Durksen

How I missed the flowers in my “English country  
garden” when I moved from my home to a condo 
in Victoria!  When I took a friend’s class, I learned I 
could paint flowers which was almost as much fun as 
raising them.  Flowers are still my favourite subject 
although I like to do still life also.  At the moment I 
paint mostly in watercolor, but am branching out to 
paint in acrylics as well.


